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2024-2025 Hockey Season
To Whom it May Concern:
Volunteer Criminal Record / Vulnerable Sector Check

The Board of Directors of the Battiefords Minor Hockey Association had passed a
resolution requiring that all “Board of Directors “as well as all “bench personnel” (Billet
Parent/ Parents) of all Battlefords Minor Hockey Association teams submit to a Criminal
Record / Vulnerable Sector Check through the R.C.M.P.

If your CRC check results are returned inconclusive, you must obtain a fingerprint
check. All Criminal Record / Vulnerable Sector checks will be reviewed by BMHA Vice
President.

This resolution applies to all team in all age divisions, and must completed by October
15, 2025

These are volunteer positions and services for criminal record checks will not be
reimbursed.

Sincerely,
Patricia Meiklejohn, Vice President

Battlefords Minor Hockey Association



